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Date: August 28, 2019 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD OPEN FOR UPDATED 
ELECTION ADMINISTRATION PLAN (EAP) DRAFT  

 
 
 
Oroville, CA. - Candace J. Grubbs, Butte County Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters, would like to 
announce that the 14-day comment period is open for feedback on the updated Election Administration 
Plan (EAP) in adopting Vote Centers. The comment period is open until September 12, 2019 at 5pm.  
 
The updated draft of the EAP is located on the Butte County Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters 
website, www.ButteVotes.net, under New Items.  
 
If you would like to submit a comment please do so by emailing Elections@ButteCounty.net or sending 
a letter to the Elections Division 155 Nelson Avenue, Oroville, CA 95965. 
 
   
 
***End of news release*** 
 
 
 


